
 

“The Mission of the North East School District is to challenge, empower, and engage all students to develop and achieve personal and career aspirations, 
to pursue lifelong learning, and to be responsible and accountable citizens in a dynamic world.” 

 

 

 

 

 

November 6, 2023 

 

 

Hello Grape Pickers!    

 

This is a reminder that the North East School District will have an early dismissal on Thursday, 

November 9th and Friday, November 10th for parent/teacher conferences.   

 

Middle and High School student dismissal on Thursday and Friday is as follows: 

Middle/High* School Students – 11:05 a.m. 

 

*Erie County Technical School afternoon students will have classes on  

  November 9th and November 10th; a shuttle bus will be provided. 

 

The Elementary Center parent pick-up will be as follows: 

 

1. Adults picking up children from the Earle C. Davis Primary School ONLY will report to the pool 

parking lot for pick-up beginning at 11:45 a.m.; 

2. Adults picking up children from BOTH the Earle C. Davis Primary School AND the Intermediate 

Elementary School (siblings) will report to the pool parking lot for pick-up beginning at 12:00 p.m.; 

and, 

3. Adults picking up children from the Intermediate Elementary School ONLY will report to the pool 

parking lot for pick-up beginning at 12:15 p.m. 

4. Elementary Center walkers will be dismissed at 12:00 p.m. 

 

Additionally, please go to the district website to review the annual inclement weather letter which 

includes several reminders as well as information to purchase tickets for the girls volleyball State 

playoffs to be held in North East on Tuesday, November 7th at 6:00 p.m.  

 

Volleyball Ticket link:  https://www.piaa.org/sports/tickets.aspx?sport=volleyball 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s school or the district office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent 

 

 

Dr. Michele Spurgeon Hartzell, Superintendent                                                                           Mr. Jeffrey Fox, Business Manager 
Mr. Brian Emick, Assistant to the Superintendent                                                         Mrs. Shelley Allen, Administrative Assistant 
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